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whenever he presented himself, and refused all proposi­
tions of a surrender. After an assault of three days, 
and suffering severely in the loss of his men, Debeline 
withdrew from the siege. None of Stevens’ men were 
killed, and but two wounded.

For this brave defence, Sir Charles Knowles, com­
mandant of a naval force then in Boston harbor, sent 
Capt. Stevens an elegant sword. The town was sub­
sequently named in honor of Sir Charles.

From Charlestown, a stage may be taken daily for 
Saratoga Springs, passing through Chester, Manches­
ter, &c. ; or for Boston, passing through Walpole, 
Keene, &c. (Seep. 323 to 329.)

Springfield, Vt. on the west side, of the river, 5 
miles from Charlestown. *

Weathersfield, 6 miles ; a fine agricultural town­
ship. Jarvis’ farm, at what is termed Weathersfield 
Bow (a turn in the river) is considered one of the best 
in Vermont.
• Windsor, 7 miles. (Seep. 332.)
Hartland, 7 miles.
Hartford, 7 miles. There are two handsome vil­

lages in this town ; one near tue junction of the White 
river, and the other near the junction of the Queechy 
river with the Connecticut. In both there are several 
mills and manufactories. From Hartford, the river is 
crossed to
Hanover, (noticed at p. 333,) from which a stage 

may be taken three times a week for Burlington, Vt. or 
Boston.

finis.


